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May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for completing and returning the form providing us with essential information about your 
child who is joining our school in September.  We are now using this information in making 
preparations for the start of the new school year.  I hope we will be able to work together so that 
they can grow towards adulthood in the most favourable and helpful circumstances.  Co-operation 
between school and home is vital at all stages of a child’s education but especially so when a fresh 
start is being made in a new school. 
 
To ease this transition, we have arranged for all new students entering Year 7 to spend a day in 
school on Tuesday 4th July 2023.  On this day your child should wear their current school uniform 
and be brought to the High School for 8.45am where they will be met at the gates by current pupils 
who will escort them into school.  They will be assigned to one of five tutor groups and will follow a 
fairly normal timetable so it will be useful for them to bring a pencil case.  All Year 6 pupils on this 
day will be provided with a free school meal, however they may wish to purchase items at break time 
which cost from 30p for a slice of toast.  Your child will be excused from the school at 3.00pm. If 
you have any concerns please contact us. Please click on this link to confirm if your child is 
able to attend - https://forms.office.com/r/iRCXBk2MXZ 
 
On the evening of Tuesday 4th July we look forward to seeing parents in school at 6.00pm.  This 
evening is for parents only.  There will be the opportunity to meet your child’s form tutor and the 
Head of Transition who is also Year Leader of Year 7 and to follow up any matters that have arisen 
during the day, we would especially welcome any feedback you may wish to give us. The new school 
term for Year 7 will begin on Tuesday 5th September.  
 
The current School Dress Code is available on the school’s website which you will find under Pastoral 
Support and you will be given an up-to-date version on 4th July.  The essentials for your child are 
dark navy straight legged regulation school trousers or a dark navy knee length regulation school 
skirt, white/navy school polo shirt (with school logo or plain), navy school sweatshirt (all available 
online from Price and Buckland) and plain PVC or leather flat black shoes. I look forward to 
welcoming you to the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms S Japp 
Headteacher 
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